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January 21, 1998

John Frank

Three Island State Park
PO Box 609

Glenns Ferry, ID 83623

RE: 1997 Little Canyon Creek Water District
Water User Assessment

Dear Mr. Frank:

It has been brought to the attention of the Department that your
1997 water user assessment of $77.00 has not been received by the
Little Canyon Creek Water District.

Please submit the amount to: Robert Hall, Treasurer
Little Canyon Creek Water Dlstrlct
Rt #1, PO Box 103
Glenns Ferry, ID 83623

A copy of the Water District’s Adopted Budget is attached for your
reference. Should you have any gquestions, please contact me at the
Western Regional Office, phone 334-2190, or Mr. Hall at 366-2520.
Sincerely,

CM/n/j’

John Westra
Western Region

Enclosure
cc: B. Hall
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